
SIERRA MADRE POLICE BLOTTER 
 
During the week of Sunday, August 17 to Saturday, August 23, the Sierra Madre Police Department 
responded to about 271 calls for service.   
 
Sunday, August 17th:  
2:07 AM- Disturbance, 300 block N Lima St.  Officers responded to a call of a loud party.  Officers found 
parents and homeowner out of town and approximately 25 to 30 intoxicated juveniles.  Juveniles were 
released to their parents.     
 
Tuesday, August 19th: 
12:19 PM- Vandalism, 100 block of  West Sierra Madre Blvd.  A woman reported that between Monday, 
August 18th and Tuesday, August 19th the window of the business had been shot with a pellet gun.  
 
Wednesday, August 20th: 
4:20 PM- Residential Burglary, 600 block of Fairview Ave.  A woman reported that she came home to find 
that her house had been burglarized.  Witnesses saw a white Toyota Scion with black rims pull into the 
driveway of the residence. A Hispanic man about 20, wearing a white sleeveless t–shirt and carrying a 
yellow notepad was seen walking to the back of the residence at approximately 4:00 pm. 
 
Friday, August 22nd: 
 
3:27 PM- Arrest, 100 block of South Baldwin Ave. Officers conducted a traffic stop. Investigation revealed 
that the driver did not have a driver’s license.  Further investigation revealed that behind the driver’s seat 
was an unloaded gun along with ammunition.  The man was arrested, booked and released from the 
Sierra Madre jail on a citation. 
7:47 PM- Arrest, 200 block of South Michillinda Ave.  Officers conducted a traffic stop for speed.  
Investigation revealed the driver didn’t have a driver’s license. The vehicle was impounded.  The man 
was arrested, booked and transported to Pasadena Jail. 
 


